
  
   

 

 

BRABIN’S ENDOWED PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

 
   Communication Update    

From September 2025, the 

school will cease using Seesaw 

and this will be replaced by Class 

Dojo. This platform can be used 

as a means to communicate with a 

specific class teacher, as well as 

enabling you to receive 

class/whole school announcements 

and messages. The majority of 

communication will be sent via 

Class Dojo.                                    

Parentpay will continue to be used 

to give consent for trips, 

payments and to sign up for 

extra-curricular school clubs – 

announcements of items on 

Parentpay will be given via Class 

Dojo.                                    

Further information will be sent 

out before the summer break 

with details on how to access 

Class Dojo. Please ensure that you 

sign up and are familiar with this 

process so as to guarantee that 

you receive all communication 

from school.                                    

Newsletters will continue to be 

sent on alternate Mondays and 

these can also be viewed on the 

school website.  

 

Y5/6 Performance of Pantastic                             
We are really looking forward to 

this production! It will take place 

on, Thursday 17th July 2025 at 

Chipping Village Hall, beginning at 

7pm.                                                    

Tickets are now on sale from the  

school office - £3 each.            

Please note that entrance is by 

ticket only. 

 

 

 

 
        Parking Reminder 
Further to previous notifications 

relating to parking outside school. 

Please ensure that you do not park 

directly opposite the school as it 

poses a serious hazard. It is 

politely requested that this point 

is observed on all occasions. 

The police have also informed 

school that the 'dropped kerb' 

means that parking in this area is 

considered a hazard and, 

therefore, illegal.  

Please inform other relatives of 

this matter so that they are aware 

of the situation at pick up/drop 

off times. 

Please consider not only our 

neighbours, but the safety of all 

concerned. 

 

 Y3/4 Swimming Lessons – 

Autumn Term 2025 

Y3/Y4 (current Y2 & Y3 pupils) will 

be attending school swimming 

lessons from Wednesday 10th 

September 2025 to Wednesday 

10th December 2025 at Ribblesdale 

Swimming Pool. Forms will be sent 

home this week and it would be 

appreciated if you could complete 

and return to school by the 11th 

July 2025.  
Please see further information 

overleaf 

 
Class Assembly and Showcase 

Parents/carers are welcome to 

attend their child’s class 

assembly and showcase.  Please 

arrive at school for a 3.05pm 

start.  
Reception Class: 11th July 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Office Update 
Dinner payments for this half term are 

now due:  35 days- £91 

As we are nearing the end of the school 

year, please ensure that all payments 

for Dinner money, 

Breakfast/Afterschool club and Pre-

school fees are kept up to date to 

assist the school office. This will assist 

school administration greatly. 

 
Fun Run this Friday 4th July - 

3.30pm on the school field. 

Sponsorship money due back into 

school on Thursday 3rd July.  

Refreshments and games available 

to buy - please remember cash 

only for most items.  

We are in need of some parents to 

help guide children around the 

course and set up on the day. If 

you are able to help please make 

yourself known to either Liz Walne 

or Sarah Brown. Many thanks in 

advance!  

Next academic year we will be 

introducing the option to send 

suggestions or feedback directly to 

the Friends of Brabin’s email 

address if you are unable to attend 

meetings in person. Any comments 

will be discussed during the next 

meeting with the committee and 

fed back in due course.  

Contact - 
friendsofbrabins@hotmail.com 

 
Star of the Week 

20th June 

Reception:  Austin NW 

Y1/2: Molly F 

Y3/4: Theo R 

Y5/6: Rosa B 

27th June 

Reception: Arthur R 

Y1/2: Lilly F 

Y3/4: Monty B 

Y5/6: Louie R 

Headteacher Award: Elsie W, Oliver B & 
Francesca 

Kindness Award: Emily R & Finn S 

 

Brabin’s 
Newsletter 
30th June 2025 



What’s going on this half term.. 

Wednesday 2nd July  Y6 trip to Blackpool Zoo 

Thursday 3rd July Y1/2 Mosque Visit  

Friday 4th July  Transition morning  

FOB Sponsored Fun Run  

Wednesday 9th July Guitar performance -9.10am – parents invited  

Thursday 10th & Friday 11th July  Y5/6 Visit to London – itinerary sent via Parentpay  

Friday 11th July  Reception Class Showcase  

Wednesday 16th July Party Day – non uniform can be worn on this day 

Thursday 17th July  End of Year service at St Bartholomew’s – 9.15am – all parents 

welcome  

Y5/6 Summer Production at Chipping Village Hall  

Friday 18th July  Talent Show - am 

Y6 Leavers assembly at 2pm  

SUMMER HOLIDAY: 

School closes on Friday 18th July 2025 

Pupils return to school on Tuesday 2nd September 2025 

   Parentpay Communication  

Year 6 -  Leavers trip will be to Blackpool Zoo on Wednesday 2nd July. We will leave school around 9:15am and 

travel by school mini bus. Own clothes can be worn, but please make sure these are appropriate for the weather.  

Pupils will need to bring money to purchase lunch and can also bring additional money to spend in the gift shop 

(Maximum £20). We aim to arrive back at school by 4:30pm 

Year 1/2 - A trip has been organised for KS1 children to visit a mosque in Blackburn on Thursday 3rd July. The 

visit will help cover RE objectives linked to special places of worship. They will have the opportunity to walk around 

the mosque guided by an Iman and learn about the different features of the building.  We will travel there and 

back by coach and will return in time for lunch. The children will wear their uniform as usual.  

Year 5/6 – London Itinerary.  Paper copy also sent home. 

 

Swimming Information for Y3/4 – Autumn Term 2025 

Swimwear must be suitable for the purpose. Girls must wear a one-piece swimming costume and boys must wear 

swimming trunks or appropriate shorts. 

Goggles will be allowed when needed i.e. when chemicals in the water may adversely affect eyes.  Pupils who wish to 

wear goggles must have a permission slip signed by their parent / guardian / carer (included on the Consent form).   

Long Hair must be tied back.  Children can wear swimming hats.  
Jewellery / watches must be removed prior to the swimming lesson. Please be advised that earrings cannot be 

worn for swimming lessons.  

It is advisable that any pupils that wish to have body piercing do so at the beginning of the school summer 

holidays. Earrings cannot be worn for any swimming or PE lessons/competitions. 


